Dear Sir,
With further reference to the case of
the "IXIA", (ex "HAGEN"), we have seen the
boilers, which are in good order, and are
éenerally similer to those of the s.s.
"BOCHUM", whode plans were sent to us for
reference,
We propose in this case to walve having
a hydraulic test on the boilers, and shall
be glad to hear that this will be in order, *

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faith
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